Town of Hurlock
Public Notice

As permitted by State regulations, the Town of Hurlock will not be mailing
Consumer Confidence Reports to our water customers. Complete copies of the
2018 Consumer Confidence Report covering calendar year 2017 are now available
at the Town Office located at 311 Charles Street, Hurlock, Maryland, or by visiting

www.hurlock-md.gov. Please call the Town Office at 410-943-4181 if you require
any additional information.




